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We love building into the
community because we believe

that we are called to live in
community and help support

others. It is so rewarding to see
people grow and reach goals
that they may not have been

able to do on their own and live
life to the fullest.



We love partnering with YFC
Regina as they walk alongside

young people. The holistic
nature of their programs is
amazing, as it serves the

physical, mental, and spiritual
needs of the individual person.



www.sharpsigns.ca

As we near the end of another fiscal year, we are
reminded how grateful we are for each of you that
intentionally chooses to partner with this
important ministry. While raising support takes a
lot of time and effort,  it can be very life-giving
and we count it a privilege to do so. 
Because of your partnerships, we can continue to
have a huge impact in the lives of youth in Regina
and beyond. Thank You!

For years, we have been praying for a new 15
passenger van, and this fall that prayer was
answered. We received a significant donation
from one of our partners as well as from some
individual partners and a grant. 
Having safe and reliable transportation is crucial
in being able to impact youth, as we provide
transportation for many of our programs. We are
so grateful for this very important ministry tool.

Thanks to Mark Olson from McMillan Motor
Products for finding a great van for us during a
vehicle shortage.

Thanks to Sharp Signs who provided the YFC
Logo’s for the new van (and an older one).
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